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July 2024 

 

 

 

Year 9 Enrichment week  

 

 

Dear Year 9 Parent/Carer 

 

We are delighted to inform you that during the week of 15th – 18th July 2024, Key Stage 3 pupils at 

Etone College are taking part in an enrichment programme. The content of the programme is 

closely linked to our careers programme and will enable pupils to develop key employability skills. 

Pupils should arrive in full school uniform for 8.45am as normal.  On days where pupils are taking 

part in PE they will be required to attend school wearing their PE kit and bring water, a hat and 

plenty of sun cream.  Students will report to the astro turf area to register each day.   Students will 

also watch a theatre performance by Salt Mine.  This performance forms a part of our PSHE 

provision and looks at the use of filters and internet safety.   Year 9 students will also take part in a 

workshop run by Raised Education looking at the topic of FGM.  Once again, this forms a part of our 

PSHE provision and is age appropriate.  The PSHE policy can be found on the following link: 

https://www.etonecollege.co.uk/school-policies/ 

 

The planned programme for year 9 can be found below: 

 

Monday 15th PE 

Various PE and sports activities  

Tuesday 16th English  

Roaming reporter workshops including: problem pages, horoscopes, fashion, gossip and crime.  

Wednesday 17th Humanities  

North and South divide, build a city, the trade game, cities of the future and megacities  

Thursday 18th IT and DT 

Different planned activities including Art, Photography, IT, Business and DT.  

 

A copy of school trip letters can be found on https://www.etonecollege.co.uk/school-letters/ 

If your child is taking part in a school trip you will have received separate information about this.  

There is a residential trip to Brussels and a DofE expedition running the same week.  If your child is 

taking part in one of these experiences please ensure you know the arrangements for this. Some 

students will also be taking part in CCF activities at school and will receive separate information 

about this.  

The last day of term is Thursday 18th July and this is a full day.  

 

If you have any queries please contact Mrs Barlow. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith      Mrs L Barlow 

Headteacher      Assistant Headteacher 
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